Dear church family,

The Lord's grace and peace to you. As many of you know, this past Sunday we made the decision to cancel in-person worship services. As your pastors, we believe this was a wise decision, born out of a desire to ensure the safety and well-being of our church family. While we believe this was the right decision, we want to do everything we can to ensure we do not have to cancel worship services again. We also want to ensure that participation in Sunday morning worship is as accessible as possible, in particular for those who are at greater risk of illness. To that end, we are making some adjustments to the normal operations of the church during the month of January.

First, during the month of January, we will continue to have both 9 am and 11 am worship services on Sunday morning. The 9 am worship service will be inside the chapel, and **the 11 am worship service will be outside in the courtyard**. We are moving the 11 am worship service outdoors in order to provide an avenue of worship for those who do not feel comfortable being indoors. Please note, the 11 am worship service will not have childcare during this time.

Second, during the month of January, the church office will be closed. The church staff is going to prioritize working from home as much as possible in order to minimize the possibility of exposure and resulting periods of quarantine. Nevertheless, the staff will remain available for meetings to be coordinated as needed. So, please let us know if you need to connect with a pastor or someone else on staff this month. You can email us at info@missionhillschurch.org to schedule a meeting or inquire about office availability.

Third, during the month of January, some church events and activities will be canceled or postponed. If you have any questions about a particular event or activity please email us at info@missionhillschurch.org or reach out to the leader of that particular activity.

In all of this, we want you to know we are praying for you church family. We are honored to serve you in the name of Jesus.

In Christ,

Pastor Jamin and Pastor Sam